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Message from the Principal 
 
Hello, 
 
I would like to introduce myself as 
your new Principal. My name is 
Paul Taylor, and I am delighted to 
join your school community 
starting in the 2016-2017 school 
year. I look forward to working 
with you and our staff to ensure a 
successful school experience for 
your children. 
I will see you soon at school! 
 
Paul Taylor, Principal 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Important Dates 
Monday, May 23 Victoria Day-School Closed 
Tues-Fri, May 24-27 Marble Season begins 
Friday, May 27 Hot Lunch-Wendy’s/Samosas 
Monday, May 30 Non-Instructional Day - No school 
Wed-Fri, June 1-3 Book Fair 
Friday, June 3 Hot Lunch - Pizza Hut 
Monday, June 6 District Track Meet 
Tuesday, June 7 Welcome to Kindergarten 
Wednesday, June 8 PAC Meeting - 6:30pm 
Friday, June 10 Sports Day 
Monday, June 13 Groove Ed 
Friday, June 17 Hot Lunch- Hot Dogs & Sushi 
Monday, June 20 Pancake Breakfast 
Tuesday, June 21 Year End Assembly 

Thursday, June 23 Grade 7 Farewell Assembly 
Last day of school, dismissal at 1:30pm 

 
 
 

Upcoming Field Trips 

Wednesday, June 1 Scottsdale Lanes & Fun World, Kindergarten 

Thursday, June 9 Science World, Grade 2 

Friday, June 17 Splashdown, Grade 6 
Victoria, Grade 5 

mailto:woodlandpark@surreyschools.ca
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Summer is fast approaching! 
 
With only 4 weeks left to the school year, there will be a lot going on in June. Everything from 
year end fieldtrips, Sports Day, the District Track Meet, Aboriginal Days, a school wide Zumba 
Day, a Band Performance, a Pancake Breakfast and the Grade 7 Leaving celebrations will fill 
the days.  
 
As the weather gets warmer we know the students want to dress for summer. This is totally 
understandable (as the staff feels the same!). I would like to ask for your support in respect to 
what is appropriate for the school environment.  Short shorts are for the beach. A good rule of 
thumb would be the length of the shorts should be no shorter than the tips of the fingers when 
hands are at ones side. Tops should not have spaghetti straps. As with all staff, flip flops are not 
allowed as they can create a tripping hazard. Thank you for your help with this.  
  

 

 
Marble Season 

 
The Marble Queen made her annual appearance this week. 
Dressed in her finest blue and armed with hundreds of marbles, 
she challenged the children to play “for fun” or “keeps”. As 
usual, she lost most of her marbles!!!  Good fun was had by all 
and hopefully a “Marble King” will turn up next year to 
continue the tradition here at Woodland Park. 
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Moving over the Summer? 
 
If you have plans to move over the summer and your child will no longer be attending WP, please let the 
office know as soon as possible. This information will assist us in making plans for next year, especially 
with class organization and staffing 
 

Welcome to Kindergarten 
Orientation Tuesday June 7th @ 

9:00 – 10:00 am 
Please call the office to RSVP 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staffing 
 
We will have a number of staff leaving Woodland Park as well as new faces 
coming in September.  Prior to the end of the year, we will let you know 
more about our staffing changes. 
 

Panorama Photo 
 

The school panorama photo is now available to view and order at:   
www.lifetouchevents.com 

Guest Password: woodlandpark16 
Please note: Orders will be mailed directly to your 

home and a $7 shipping fee will be applied. 
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Student Safety 
 

Please ensure your child(ren) are picked up after school. 
If you are unable to pick them up at this time please 
make arrangements with a daycare, neighbour, etc.  
Our office staff and teachers are not responsible for 
caring for students before and after school.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

This summer there are a number of events happening in Surrey.  Click on the following 
links for more information. 

 
http://track.upaknee.com/v/443/1dd4c1a398552943337f62355f0de0219680bfdd298ab205 

 
 

http://www.surrey.ca/childrensfestival/default.aspx 
 

Attached is also community information for PARENTS.   We would like to communicate that warnings may 
appear when parents click on the links indicating that the links may not be safe – this is a function of placing 

the links into a pdf or word document that cannot be avoided. The links are safe. 
 

http://track.upaknee.com/v/443/1dd4c1a398552943337f62355f0de0219680bfdd298ab205
http://www.surrey.ca/childrensfestival/default.aspx


 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


